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21 March 1972 _}5

Mr. Lester Rogers, Director

Division of Radiological and
Environmental Protection

U. 5. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Rogers:

Reference is made to your letter of 2 March 1972 requesting our
comments on the AEC Environmental Report on the Virgil C. Summer
Nuclear Station, Unit I, South Carolina prepared by the South
Carolina Electric and Gas Company.

We have reviewed this environmental report and suggest that the
elevation of water temperature in Lake Monticello be listed as an

unavoidable adverse envirommental effect on page 3 of summary and
also Section 2.4, page 2.4-1,

Since three copies of environmental statements suffice for our
review, we are returning the two extra copies.

Sincerely,
')// 4
‘ A,/ e e Wﬁ——\
L TF
2 Incls ROBERT C. NELSON
As stated Colonel, Corps of Engineers

District Engineer
Copy furnished:

HQDA (DAEN-CWP-V)
WASH DC 20315 (w/1 incl)

Division Engineer, South Atlantic
ATTN: SADYN

General Coungel (10 cys)
Council on Environmental Quality
Executive Office of the President
722 Jackson Place, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20006

/587

R i R ey

ADOCK 05000395
PDR

pe i

" “""m- # "(b‘ - .:i;& i

i T




